
CELLO
LESSONS!

Any questions please email:
Suzanne.hobbs@sheffield.gov.uk

If your child enjoyed our
cello performance at
school this week and would
like to learn this
instrument, please apply
here now:

To learn more
about the
Cello please
use this QR
code: 

Learning an instrument helps with:
educational progress
improves concentration and listening skills
develops teamwork and social skills with the
chance to play in music ensembles
above all, it’s fun and enjoyable making music!

(Please note places are limited and allocated in order of
application)
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